
  

 

14 January 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
Year 12 Parents’ Evenings 
 
I am writing to invite you to attend the Year 12 Parents’ Evening, which will take place on 
Thursday, 31 January 2019 from 3.30 p.m.  Please sign in at the main entrance of The Suthers 
Building, when you arrive. 
 
During the evening, there will be the opportunity to discuss your son/daughter’s progress in 
each of the subjects they are currently studying, with their teachers.  This will be the last 
opportunity for you to meet with your son/daughter’s class teachers before he/she sits their 
forthcoming end of year examinations and the support you offer your son/daughter is vital to 
their success. 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

A Elliott 

 

Mr A Elliott 
Achievement Director for Year 12 
 


